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     Narayanapuram Pallikaranai 

 

Dear Parent, 

Greetings from San Academy!!! 

We are pleased to inform you that the process of teaching and learning through the online 

platform is thriving well for the classes I to X and XII. Our teachers are putting in their best 

efforts to remain connected with our children and keep them engaged and focussed. We have 

received appreciation from many of you, and it is indeed a matter of pride for us that the students 

are benefitting from these classes.  

In continuation with the online teaching we have planned Home Learning Schedule for the 

benefit of our students, which have to be practiced at home from May 11th 2020 – May 22nd 

2020.  

Furthermore, our Youtube videos serve the better pedagogical experience. These in turn engage 

the students towards the learning concepts in the remote environment that very well 

complements the online sessions.  

Notes of Lesson and worksheets/home assignments for the chapters which were completed will 

be shared through the e-content. Students are expected to learn all the concepts thoroughly which 

were taught during online classes from textbook and notes of lesson. We hereby request you to 

supervise your wards at home and ensure that they are revising the chapters taught and are 

completing their respective home assignments/worksheets etc. in the time scheduled. Completed 

assignments/ worksheets (if applicable) will be collected on a stipulated date after the school 

reopens. 

Thanks for your kindest support and cooperation. 

Regards, 

San Academy 

Note: Do repeated practice of alphabets and numbers. 



 

 

 


